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EXTENSION OF TRADING HALT 

 

 

The Board of Directors of Debao Property Development Ltd. (the “Company”, and together with its 

subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s earlier announcement dated 11 January 2021 in 

relation to the Company’s request for trading halt. 

 

The Company would like to update shareholders that the Company has requested from the Singapore 

Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) for an extension of trading halt until 15 January 

2021 (the “Extension”). The reason for the Extension is to enable the Company to conduct 

negotiations with various parties to address the going concern issues highlighted in the independent 

auditor’s report dated 6 January 2021, as announced by the Company dated 6 January 2021. 

 

The Company will make necessary announcements as and when there are any material 

developments. 
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